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General Comment
The implementation of this project poses a high risk to the marine life and fragile ecosystems that encompass Sonora and the Gulf of
California. As well as the narrow breaches in the area like Bahia de los Angeles and Isla San Lorenzo where the whale shark resides for
part of the year. This is a vital area for the reproduction of precious species, we cannot permit the impact from the massive ships to
degrade these areas given that spills are very common with pipelines and vessels carrying LNG &/or petroleum derivatives. It is
carelessness and alcoholic inebriation, common factors that have put the lives of aquatic and terrestrial beings at risk due to the nature of
the work and it is not a situation of "if" but "when" a spill does occur, and this would/will greatly affect the fishermen who make their wages
from this area. Anyone who willingly participates in this project is forfeiting their claim to say, "but we didn't know" or "I was just doing my
job", taking these sort of jobs puts precious pristine natural areas at risk of further environmental degradation. Project Saguaro is a
condemnation to the whales who make the gulf of Mexico their home. We are all just passing by.
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